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Pickwick Publications, United States, 2014. Paperback. Book Condition: New. 157 x 97 mm. Language: English .
Brand New Book ***** Print on Demand *****.Increasingly, adolescents and young adults in the United States
are racially and socioeconomically diverse, while the teaching population remains predominantly white and
middle class. Many youth ministry programs that utilize volunteer mentors recruit adults who are ill-equipped
to bridge cultural di>erences and e>ectively build sustainable relationships with adolescents who come from
di>erent backgrounds than their own. College and university campus ministries that are historically white
struggle to provide adequate support and mentoring for students who have traditionally not been represented
in the college population. OIen, mentoring relationships break down over cultural misunderstandings. As
educators who come from backgrounds marked by privilege, Katherine Turpin and Anne Carter Walker draw
from their experiences in an intentionally culturally diverse youth ministry program to name the challenges
and inadequacies of ministry with young people from marginalized communities. Through engaging case
studies and vignettes, the authors re-examine the assumptions about youth agency, vocational development,
educational practice, and mentoring. O>ering concrete guidelines and practices for working e>ectively across
lines of di>erence, Nurturing Di>erent Dreams invites readers to consider their own cultural assumptions and
practices for mentoring adolescents, and assists readers in analyzing and transforming their practices of
mentoring young people who come from di>erent communities than their own. The dominant ministerial and
educational networks of American religion are just beginning to come to terms with the ways whiteness
structures what is thinkable and doable. This frank and readable book marks a robustly creative and
theologically important turn in the conversation and should be read by white pastoral workers in and beyond
the mainline denominations. --Tom Beaudoin, Fordham University, Bronx, NY In this insightful book, Katherine
Turpin and Anne Carter Walker focus on some...
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